
From: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/8/2014 12:21:13 PM
Subject: RE: New EFA funding Plan - Proviso 1.3

If this is the only issue we have to give up on. . . I’ll find a way to add it next year! I’ve I’m here!
Melanie
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 12:01 PM

To: Barton, Melanie

Subject: FW: New EFA funding Plan - Proviso 1.3
 
                Today’s wrinkle.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Jinnette, Mellanie B [mailto:MJinnett@ed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 11:35 AM

To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian

Cc: Jinnette, Mellanie B

Subject: New EFA funding Plan - Proviso 1.3
 
Good morning;
 
Josh – this is to follow up on the conversation we had this morning about the Young Adult Ed piece as an add-on in 
EFA.  As I mentioned, I have formed a working group of districts and dept personnel to work through the 
implementation issues and we had quite the conversation about this particular piece of the pie.
 
Because the students covered by this weighting – 17-21 year olds – are no longer a part of the system and not in 
Power School, there is nothing to “add” them to.  We have recommended that these be pulled out and placed on a 
line separately from EFA.  We can still fund them using the EFA formula but we do have implementation issues with 
this piece.  We could put a proviso in the budget that would specify that these funds must be spent on this student 
population and without flexibility.
 
I have talked with both House and Senate staff so they are also aware of this change.
 
Please don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  At this point, I am neck deep in the 
implementation so I am trying to make this as painless as possible to all concerned.
 
Mellanie
 
Mellanie Jinnette
Chief Financial Officer
SC Department of Education
1429 Senate Street Room 308B
Columbia, SC 29201
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803-734-3605
mjinnett@ed.sc.gov
 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither liable for the 
proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to 
the agency administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from the South 
Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by 
state or federal law.

mailto:mjinnett@ed.sc.gov
mailto:postmaster@ed.sc.gov

